GEORGES

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY

Thomas E. Dernoga

Chair District 1 "Effective. Responsive. Committed."

November 7, 2023

The Honorable Angela Alsobrooks Prince George's County Executive Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 1301 McCormick Drive – Suite 400 Largo, MD 20774

Dear County Executive Alsobrooks:

The Prince George's County Council met as the Committee of the Whole on October 24, 2023, and received a briefing regarding the Fiscal Year 2023 Master Plan (Plan) from the Telecommunications Transmission Facilities Coordinating Committee (TTFCC) representatives.

The Council supports the proposed TTFCC Master Plan and Annual Report for 2023. Thank you, for the opportunity to comment about the TTFCC Master Plan. We look forward to continued engagement with you. Please contact Ms. Jennifer Jenkins Council Administrator and copy Nathaniel Tutt if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Dernoga Council Chair